
Submitter: Eileen Sleva 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2007 

Public buildings should feel safe. Allowing anyone with a concealed carry permit to 

carry a gun in a public space threatens my security and peace of mind. We passed a 

law to protect state buildings and schools. Why should local governments not have 

the same option for their buildings? We don't need vigilantes to protect us; our 

communities have assigned that to trained members of our community. Vote yes on 

HB 2007 and bring safety back to our local community buildings and grounds.  


